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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 
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Executive Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Head of School:  Mark Carr 

  

29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our ‘Caring for our amazing world’ theme, the children have been learning about the life of a butterfly 
and frog.  This has linked to all areas of the curriculum including Literacy and Understanding the world. 
 
Our visit to Bishops Wood on Thursday, 6th July will enable them to learn more about the natural environment 
and habitats for mini beasts and how we can look after them.  The children will have the opportunity to take part 
in lots of exciting activities such as looking at camouflaging in the woods, they will explore caterpillars and go 
pond dipping to identify what creatures they can find. 
 

             
 
School will be providing children with drinks and a packed lunch to eat during the day. 
 
The coach will be leaving school as soon as registration has been completed, so please ensure your child arrives at 
school no later than 9.00am 
 
We are scheduled to return to school by the end of the school day, 3.10pm, so that children can be collected as 
normal from their classrooms. 
 
You have already given consent for this trip. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please come and speak to us! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Sharif  Miss Winfield 
 
    

Please ensure that your child is wearing their school jumper and t-shirt and either 
leggings or joggers and sturdy shoes.  Can they also bring wellingtons and a 
waterproof jacket in case it rains.   
 


